
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, we are pleased to announce that the Breakfast Club and 

Waiting Club will reopen, albeit in a limited way. The school will continue to 

follow DE Guidance and we will regularly review our procedures.  

Following a Risk Assessment, admittance to the Breakfast Club will be limited 

to 50 pupils.  

The Breakfast Club will be facilitated by Mrs McAllister, Mrs McNally and Miss 

Kearney.  The Breakfast Club costs £2.50 per child per day however, thanks to 

a donation from St Vincent de Paul the price has been reduced to £1.50 per 

child per day.   

 Children must be accompanied to the Reception Door between 7.55am (not 

before) and 8.45am. 

Places can be booked weekly on a first come basis and bookings can be made 

via School Money which will open each Friday morning at 10am for the 

following week.   

The children can have a variety of breakfast choices; cereal, toast with jam or 

honey, toasted pancakes or bagels, fruit and yoghurts. 

The children are escorted to their classrooms at 8.45. 

 

If applying to use the Breakfast Club you are agreeing to the above procedures. Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding. 

 

 Matthew O’Brien |Acting Principal 

 St. Mary’s on the Hill Primary School 

 ‘Learn to Love, Love to Learn’ 


